
 

 
Brooklin French Immersion Study – Notice of Postponement 
 
 
April 28, 2020 
 
 
Dear Brooklin Parents and Guardians:  
 
Due to the continuing situation of COVID-19 – State of Emergency, school closures, 
and the Public Health advisories calling for physical distancing, the Brooklin French 
Immersion (FI) Study is currently on hold.  
 
At the April 27, 2020 board meeting, the Board of Trustees approved the postponement 
of the remaining committee and public meetings until the fall of 2020 to allow for face-to-
face public consultation. Following this, the committee will bring a recommendation 
regarding the FI program in Brooklin to the Board of Trustees by a revised date of 
November 2020. 
 
Pending the lifting of current restrictions on public gatherings and upon the re-opening 
of schools, the following meetings will be rescheduled to continue the public 
consultation process. 
 
Committee meetings to be rescheduled (original dates): 

• March 12, 2020 – St. Francis of Assisi Catholic Education Centre 1:00-3:00 p.m. 
• April 2, 2020 – St. Francis of Assisi Catholic Education Centre 1:00-3:00 p.m. 
• April 16, 2020 – St. Francis of Assisi Catholic Education Centre 9:00-11:00 a.m. 

 
Public meetings to be rescheduled (original dates): 

• April 2, 2020 – St. John Paul II Catholic School 7:00-9:00 p.m. 
• April 28, 2020 – St. Bridget Catholic School 7:00-9:00 p.m. 

 
Thank you for your understanding and continued support. It is our hope that you and 
your families are safe and healthy during this time. 
 
 
Sincerely,  

  

Susie Lee-Fernandes     
Superintendent of Education 
 


